

332 Dell Creek Road, Bondurant, WY 82922

November 4, 2024

Mr. Todd Parfitt Director Department of Environmental Quality 200 W. 17<sup>th</sup> Street Suite 10 Cheyenne, WY 82002

In re: Evans Construction Mining Permit Application Approval in Bondurant, Wyoming

Dear Mr. Parfitt:

We have received your October 7, 2024, notification of the Department of Environmental Quality's approval of the Evan's Construction Company's application for a Small Mine Permit (TFN71/193) without modification.

We wish to state our formal appeal regarding the approval of this above application.

A basis of our appear is there is closer to ½ mile nesting of a pair of bald eagles near the location.

Please use this address on the letterhead for any further communication. Thanks in advance for your attention to this notice with a copy to Clint Langer, Esq., Davis and Cannon LPA's, P.O. Box 728 Sheridan, Wyoming, 82801.

Thank you,

Richard Mark Hamlin

P. Mole Harl T.

Elizabeth O. Hamlin

Faith E. Hamlin